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On January 14, the Vice Minister of Communications, Ernesto Rodríguez Hernández, led a work visit to the 
province of Las Tunas.

In the territory he visited the seat of the project Innovation Laboratories for the Digital Transformation of the 
Culture Sector (co-Lab), of the UIC and co-financed by the European Union (EU).

He also visited the Coaxial Cable Center and exchanged with the workers.

The Vice Minister of Communications held a work meeting at the Provincial Directorate of Joven Club Las 
Tunas; he was interested in the contribution of Joven Club to the Computerization and Digital 
Transformation process in the territory.

Ernesto Rodríguez Hernández visited the Revolution Square "Mayor General Vicente G" together with the 
delegation that accompanied him to visit the hall where the Laboratory of Technological Innovation for the 
Culture sector will operate, which will be in charge of developing the project in conjunction with the Union 
of Cuban Informatics (UIC) and the European Union (EU) in which "The Route of Honor" dedicated to extol 
the figure of the major general of Las Tunas stands out.
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